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Janel Lemanske

From: Monica Schultz

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 8:29 AM

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; City Hall Development; Janel Lemanske

Subject: FW: Legislative File ID# 2014-0206 J&S Auto

For May 6
th

 public hearing. 

 

From: Mark Vicena [mailto:mark.vicena@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:51 AM 

To: Monica Schultz 
Subject: Legislative File ID# 2014-0206 J&S Auto 

 
To the Safety & Development Committee and all concerned,  
 
I have known and dealt with Jim Diehl (owner of J&S Accel) since 1983.  I first met him (with my first 
car) when he was a mechanic at Certified Auto Service (a West Allis Company).  When he started his 
own company, I continued having him work on all my vehicles - and he had always kept his business 
location in West Allis. 
 
Jim (and his company) had earned my trust from day #1.  He is a man of his word, and I believe him 
to be an honest, hard-working, reliable and trustworthy person and business owner.  I have 
recommended his services to many, many people and have have never has a bad review from them. 
 
I believe Jim and J&S Accel remain as an asset business to West Allis, and I fully support him 100% 
in his visions & efforts to relocate his business to his proposed new location.  
 
Thank you,  
MARK VICENA   
Cell:(414)704-6942 
 

 


